

Danby Church of England School
Ainthorpe Lane
Whitby
North Yorkshire
YO21 2NG

Tel: 01287 660345

Email: admin@danby.n-yorks.sch.uk www.danbyceprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs E Orland

# Newsletter Friday 25<sup>th</sup> September 2020

## **Music Service**

If anyone is interested in signing their child up for music lessons delivered by peripatetic music teachers, please find details below of the contacts that we have:

North Yorkshire Music Hub – visit <a href="www.northyorkshirmusichub.co.uk">www.northyorkshirmusichub.co.uk</a> for further details about what lessons they provide. I have a small stock of leaflets in the school office if you would like one.

Please note these lessons are parent's responsibility to book and pay for directly with the provider. We are happy to allow children to have their lesson during school time.

## Macmillan 'Guess the Sweets in the Jar' Fundraiser

Thank you to everyone who sent money into school this morning so the children could take part in the Macmillan Coffee Morning 'Guess the Sweets in the Jar' fundraiser. Congratulations to William who won in the juniors and to Reuben who won in the infants. We raised a total of £26 for the wonderful Macmillan Charity.

#### **Forest School and PE**

Next week, the junior children will be doing Forest School and the infants, PE. The juniors may come to school in their forest school clothes.

## **Outdoor Clothing**

As it looks like the summer has left us for the time being, please could you make sure your child comes to school in suitable footwear and has a warm coat, hat and gloves. We do like the children to go out for fresh air unless the weather is particularly awful (like it is today!) and it makes it much more enjoyable for them if they are warm.

## **Peat Rigg Refunds**

Sadly, it is looking unlikely that we will be able to take the children to Peat Rigg in the near future so we will be issuing refunds shortly for the payments made in the spring for children who were in Years 3 & 4 last year. We will keep you informed as to when we are able to visit Peat Rigg again.

Have a great weekend.

Liz Orland